## Dear Alumnus,

The Camp Squanto Alumni Association is hoping that all past and present supporters of Camp Squanto will consider joining the Camp Squanto Alumni Association. Camp Squanto has had a long history of support from people like you. We want to ensure that that support continues for years to come. With your membership we will be able to help sustain the further growth of Camp Squanto.

All scouts, scouters and friends of Camp Squanto are invited to join the CSAA. The annual membership dues is \$10 for a bronze membership, \$25 for a silver membership and \$50 for a gold membership. The CSAA supports camp staff, programs, scholarships, projects and events at Camp Squanto. Your membership will go to support those projects. In the past few years the CSAA has purchased the staff hats, given away hundreds of dollars in scholarship money and helped to build Staff Village. The CSAA also set up and continues to support the Casoni Scout Center Museum.

Please support Camp Squanto by becoming a member of the CSSA. By joining, you will be ensuring the further development and success of Camp Squanto for years to come. Thank you for your continued support of Camp Squanto.

Yours in Scouting,

Trustees CSAA